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Dear Brothers and Sisters,

This July, the final group of parishes closed out their participation in the 
Called to Renew campaign, completing our years-long effort to ensure our 
parishes, schools, and ministries continue to be able to grow and to make 
critical investments to serve our children, families, and neighbors for years 
to come. Our theme, Called to Renew, emphasized my desire for this to be 
not just a capital campaign, but also a spiritual renewal for our community 
of faith.

For nearly six years, I have prayed alongside all of you, thanking God for 
our success and asking that our efforts continue to inspire all parishioners 
to renew their spiritual commitment and sense of responsibility for the 
mission and future of the Church. I am humbled to share that more than 
65,000 people committed to the Called to Renew campaign, raising $552 
million in commitments. 

Every time we talk about the campaign, I am reminded of the 
accomplishments of an individual parish, the outstanding generosity 
of a family, the incredible dedication of a pastor, or the perseverance 
of a parish volunteer. This accomplishment is a testament to our faith 
community and our commitment to the future of our local Church and the 
ministries that serve so many, especially those in need. 

I will always appreciate your willingness to come together as sons and 
daughters in the family of God, the Church. Together in the Church, we 
carry on the mission of Jesus, enabling us to accomplish incredible things. 

I entrust all of us to the tender heart of Our Blessed Mother Mary, and I ask 
that Our Lord grant you peace and joy,

A LETTER OF THANKS FROM ARCHBISHOP JOSÉ H. GOMEZ

GRATITUDE 
AND GRACE

Most Reverend José H. Gomez
ARCHBISHOP OF LOS ANGELES
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About the Archdiocesan Development Department
The Development Office creates positive change by 
assisting in raising funds to support the mission and 
ministries of the Archdiocese of Los Angeles, and 
each parish, school, and their programs. This report 
highlights the work of the Development Office and 
demonstrates the unwavering commitment, dedication, 
and power of our faith community.

In fiscal year 2022-2023, we made a lasting impact on 
our shared Catholic mission, creating a legacy of faith 
through a range of fundraising initiatives. 
 

This impact report provides updates and information 
on the following: 

     Called to Renew Capital Campaign (PAGES 5-10)

Secured transformative gifts to provide much-
needed flexibility to respond to critical social needs, 
invest in future generations, and assist parishes with 
critical facility repairs and improvements. 

     Office of Planned Giving (PAGE 12)

Empowered people to make a lasting impact through 
strategic estate planning and thoughtful contributions, 
leaving a meaningful legacy.

     St. John’s Seminary Office of Development (PAGE 18)

Provides formation through strategic partnerships 
and philanthropy, ensuring a solid foundation for 
our future shepherds.

     Together in Mission Annual Appeal (PAGES 15-16)

Unites parishes in support of struggling parishes and 
schools and the underserved, making a lasting impact 
across the Archdiocese.

     Priest Retirement Fund Annual Appeal (PAGE 17)

Ensuring the well-being of retired priests through 
financial support, healthcare, and pastoral care. 

     Catholic Education Foundation (PAGES 13-14)

Empowers students with transformative 
opportunities, scholarships, and support, nurturing 
faith-centered education and cultivating future 
leaders of the Church and society at large.

     Department of Catholic Schools (PAGES 19-20)

Drives academic excellence, Catholic identity, 
and operational vitality of Catholic schools in the 
Archdiocese, enriching student experiences and 
promoting faith-based education.

Our dedicated Archdiocesan Development Department team brings passion, expertise, and unwavering commitment to every endeavor. 
With a shared goal of advancing the Archdiocese of Los Angeles, we collaborate tirelessly to nurture connections, drive philanthropic 

efforts, and empower our community to make a lasting impact. Together, we’re shaping a brighter future for all.



Dear Friends,

We are sending you this report 
from the Office of Development 
to share the incredible generosity 
and support of the faithful in the 
Archdiocese of Los Angeles. 

Our goal for Called to Renew was 
$500 million, and we exceeded 
that goal. We made history! 

We began this campaign many 
years ago. For all these years, 
we stayed committed to the 
particular goals of helping to 
support parishes, schools, the 
House of Prayer, our seminary, 
and ministries at colleges and 
universities. The call to serve our 
brothers and sisters, especially 
those in need, is an obligation 
we not only enjoy, but also take 
very seriously in the Archdiocese 
of Los Angeles. We see our 
success as an expression of the 
generosity of all of you, and we 
are all so grateful. 

We must continue to ask our God 
to bless the work and ministries 
throughout the Archdiocese. 
His response is always beyond 

our imagination and a blessing 
for us all. We especially want to 
thank the pastors of our parishes 
for their generous support of 
the campaign and Archbishop 
Gomez for his continued 
leadership and dedication.

Let us support the great work 
being done in our parishes, 
schools, and the Archdiocese 
of Los Angeles as we continue 
to serve the needs of our 
community, especially the poor.

I appreciate your support.

Sincerely,

EMBRACING 
GENEROSITY

Archdiocesan
Development
Committee

Archbishop José H. Gomez 
Chair

Msgr. Lloyd Torgerson 
President

William Ahmanson

M. Jan Akre

Christopher Alders

Most Rev. Robert E. Barron 

Rev. Msgr. John Barry

Mollie Baumer

Tom Blumenthal

Joseph Boskovich, Sr.

William M. Close

Rev. Msgr. Clement J. Connolly 

Rev. Msgr. Gregory Cox

Rev. Msgr. Jarlath Cunane 

Janet Feeley

Rev. Msgr. Kevin Kostelnik 

Rev. Lawrence Seyer 

Robert H. Smith III 

Timothy J. Smith 

Gretchen Willison

Ex Officio

Judy Brooks

Catherine V. Fraser

Most Rev. Brian A. Nunes 

Randolph E. Steiner 

Sarah Yaklic

Msgr. Lloyd Torgerson 
PRESIDENT, DEVELOPMENT COMMITEE, 
ARCHDIOCESE OF LOS ANGELES
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$147.6 MILLION

INCLUDES $9.4M IN PLANNED GIFTS TO PROGRAMS

TOTAL RAISED

$1.03M
ST. JOHN’S SEMINARY

$117.6M
CALLED TO RENEW

$13.8M
TOGETHER IN MISSION

$1.68M
PRIEST RETIREMENT FUND

$7.69M
DONOR DESIGNATED INITIATIVES

$5.8M
CATHOLIC EDUCATION FOUNDATION

JULY 1, 2022, - JUNE 30, 2023

TOTAL RAISED IN FY 2022-2023
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Judy Brooks
Executive Director, 
Called to Renew

Collaborates closely with 
Archbishop Gomez to execute 
a diverse range of special 
projects, global pilgrimages, 
developmental initiatives, unique 
occasions, and connections with 
individuals whose contributions 
of time, skills, and resources play 
a pivotal role in sustaining the 
vibrancy of the Archdiocese 
of Los Angeles.

Dear Friends,

When Archbishop Gomez asked me to work with him 
on Called to Renew, I viewed his request as a daunting 
honor. While I was most grateful for the opportunity to 
take a leadership role in this extraordinary challenge, I 
knew it was a monumental task, especially in the midst of 
a worldwide pandemic. However, today, Called to Renew 
is the single greatest fundraising accomplishment for 
diocesan ministries in our nation.
 
Please take time to absorb the campaign statistics shared 
in this report. I am sure you will find joy and pride in what 
our Church in Los Angeles has accomplished.
 
The campaign has exceeded our expectations, delivering 
substantial benefits and impacting more than four million 
Catholics in California. The generosity we witnessed 
over the past six years has renewed our faith and led to 
significant improvements in our spiritual homes, creating 
more meaningful places to worship. 
 
This parish-centric campaign was about parishioners who 
believed their goals were possible — parishioners who 
were successful because of the vision of their pastors 
and the commitment that the efforts were on behalf of 
the parishes. Pastors made new connections and new 
friends. Most parishes exceeded their fundraising goals, 
and our dedicated priests contributed more than $2.7 
million. 
 
I believe that gratitude unlocks the fullness of life. It turns 
what we have into enough and more. It turns denial into 
acceptance, chaos into order, and confusion into clarity. 
Gratitude makes sense of our past, brings peace for 
today, and creates a vision for tomorrow.
 
The vision of the campaign was renewal. This vision has 
been realized, and my gratitude will last forever.

 

Judy Brooks
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, CALLED TO RENEW
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As of August 2023, Called to Renew has raised more than 
$552 million in cash and pledges, and we are deeply grateful 
to all who helped make Called to Renew a resounding 
success.

Called to Renew relied on a parish-centric approach. Each 
parish was assigned a goal that was 130% of their 2017 
offertory to ensure equal opportunity for success. Pastors 
collaborated with campaign directors and volunteers to 
develop compelling cases for support, which helped ensure 
success in achieving their goals. The process empowered 
parishioners to witness the impact of their own generosity, 
making them the true beneficiaries of the campaign. 

Called to Renew witnessed extraordinary and heartwarming 
acts of generosity. An anonymous multimillion-dollar 
pledge inspired others to give at the leadership level; an 
elderly woman selflessly donated more than $10,000 from 
her savings to her parish campaign. After launching the 
campaign, Archbishop Gomez led by example, inviting fellow 
bishops, priests, and faithful Catholics to join him in pledging 
their support. The response was tremendous, with 298 
priests and 170 deacons contributing, and more than 65,000 
families showing their love for their parish through heartfelt 
contributions. 

AT A GLANCE

AMOUNT RAISED
$552,816,500

# GIFTS
 65,540

AVG PLEDGE
$8,435

% GOAL RAISED   
111%

AMT. PAID

% PLEDGE COLLECTED

$322,714,235

58%

Archdiocesan
Gifts
$224,518,200

Parish 
Gifts
$283,763,813

Combined
Campaigns
$44,534,487

HISTORIC CAMPAIGN 
RAISES MORE THAN 
$552 MILLION



A cornerstone of Called to Renew was inviting 
all members of the Archdiocese — including 
our dedicated clergy — to support our efforts to 
renew the Church. Together, priests and deacons 
pledged $4.4 million to the campaign. Their 
generosity underscores the importance of Called 
to Renew to the ordained men who have chosen 
to dedicate their lives to serving us and the 
Church.

Many of the 298 priests who pledged $2,724,943 
to the mission and future of the Archdiocese 
extended their generosity beyond the parishes 
they shepherd. Their commitment reflects their 
devotion to building God’s kingdom here on 
earth.

Deacons also played an integral role in Called 
to Renew’s success, with 170 deacons pledging 
$1,706,500. These contributions exemplify their 
faithfulness as a servant of Christ. 

Clergy rally behind 
Called to Renew

•	 298 priests contributed 
$2,724,943.

AT A GLANCE

•	 170 deacons contributed 
$1,706,500.

Called to Renew 
in action
The floor project at Blessed Sacrament Parish in 
Hollywood is one of hundreds of examples of 
projects funded by the capital campaign. This 
renovation has revitalized the sacred space for all 
to enjoy.



Renewing our 
Parish Homes
Gifts to Called to Renew are already having an 
impact across the Archdiocese. To date, $37.4 
million has been distributed to parishes for 
projects and improvements. Parishes all over 
the Archdiocese can address years of deferred 
maintenance needs as well as realize other long-
envisioned projects.  

PARISH LEAD PROJECTS: 94
Total Paid: $19,913,000

Total Allocations To Date
$37,465,000

DEFFERRED PARISH PROJECTS: 122
Total Paid: $17,552,000

REGION

OLA

SAN FENANDO

SAN GABRIEL

SAN PEDRO

SANTA BARBARA

75

50

61

64

38

$36,895,000

$41,845,000

$42,100,000

$49,870,000

$27,490,000

$59,395,368

$57,598.909

$57,044,869

$72,190,803

$38,725,955

11,751

12,963

13,778

15,688

8,229

PARISHES GOAL $RAISED #GIFTS %GOALS %PARISHES
OVER GOAL

161%

138%

135%

145%

141%

85%

86%

84%

80%

84%

In an inspiring demonstration of unity and purpose, Called to Renew set new milestones across the diverse 
pastoral regions of Our Lady of the Angels, San Fernando, San Gabriel, San Pedro, and Santa Barbara. 
Through a concerted effort, these regions rallied their communities to contribute to transformative projects 
and initiatives in their parishes and throughout the Archdiocese. The tapestry of support they wove during the 
campaign will strengthen parishes, Catholic education and faith formation, and enrich the lives of countless 
Catholics for generations to come.

Empowering and unifying communities across pastoral regions



HIGHEST PERCENTAGE OF GOAL RAISED

St. Matthew Korean, Sunland

St. Vitus, San Fernando

The 103 Saints Korean, Torrance

Immaculate Conception, New Cuyama

Sagrado Corazon Y Santa Maria de 
Guadalupe, Cudahy

St. Kevin, Los Angeles

Our Lady of Mt. Carmel, Santa Barbara

Nativity, Los Angeles

Beatitudes of Our Lord, La Mirada

Holy Trinity, Los Angeles

585%

496%

461%

435%

423%

416%

388%

365%

339%

322%

Although 292 parishes and centers 
in the Archdiocese participated 
in Called to Renew, some stood 
out as exceptional leaders. These 
parishes achieved the highest 
percentage of their fundraising 
goals, demonstrating an inspiring 
commitment to the mission and 
vision of our campaign. Through 
their dedication and strong 
support of their parishioners, 
they set a standard of excellence 
for community involvement and 
generosity. We commend these 
parishes for their pivotal role in 
the success of the campaign, and 
for contributing significantly to the 
advancement of this shared effort 
for our local Church.

Parishes show steadfast support for Called to Renew
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HIGHEST DOLLAR AMOUNT RAISED

American Martyrs, Manhattan Beach

St. Monica, Santa Monica

Padre Serra, Camarillo

Corpus Christi, Pacific Palisades

St. Philip the Apostle, Pasadena

St. Vitus, San Fernando

St. Kateri Tekakwitha, Santa Clarita

St. John the Baptist, Baldwin Park

St. Joseph, Long Beach

Our Lady of Lourdes, Northridge

$10,574,432

$9,415,310

$3,697,617

$3,540,295

$3,399,147

$3,100,840

$3,059,046

$3,006,447

$2,973,237

$2,793,726

We would also like to recognize 
the parishes that raised the 
highest dollar amounts for Called 
to Renew. These remarkable 
fundraising achievements 
underscore their dedication to 
the Archdiocese’s mission as well 
as their parishioners’ unwavering 
support. These parishes not only 
significantly contributed to the 
success of Called to Renew, but 
they also were instrumental in 
bringing us closer to realizing our 
collective vision for the future.
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The extraordinary 
generosity of our Korean 
Catholic Communities

CATHOLIC CENTERS

St. Matthew Korean, Sunland

St. Basil Korean, Los Angeles

St. Gabriel Korean, Rowland Heights

The 103 Saints Korean, Torrance

Sung Sam Korean, Los Angeles

St. Raphael Korean, Norwalk

St. Paul Chung Ha Sang Korean, 

North Hills

St. Joseph Korean, Canoga Park

Ventura Korean Apostolate, Oxnard

St. Francis Korean, Torrance

585%

314%

238%

231%

153%

138%

137%

131%

101%

73%

In a remarkable display of support for Called to Renew, 
Korean Catholic centers played a pivotal role in helping us to 
achieve — and exceed — our $500 million goal. The Korean 
Catholic community’s enthusiastic response to the campaign 
underscores their generosity as well as their dedication and 
commitment to the shared mission of the Archdiocese of 
Los Angeles. 

We are truly grateful to our Korean Catholic brothers and 
sisters for their inspiring impact on the success of our 
campaign. 
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To mark the 250th anniversary of the founding of 
Mission San Gabriel Arcángel by St. Junipero Serra, 
Archbishop Gomez called on the faithful of the 
Archdiocese of Los Angeles to celebrate Forward in 
Mission, a Jubilee Year from September 11, 2021, to 
September 10, 2022. Mission San Gabriel Arcángel 
was the first church in what is now the Archdiocese of 
Los Angeles. 

Special Masses, parish experiences, and ongoing 
formation for mission took place throughout the 
Jubilee Year, which united pilgrims with the missionary 
spirit of Our Lady of Guadalupe, the Star of the New 
Evangelization, and St. Junipero Serra.

Commemorating the 250th 
Anniversary of the founding of 
Mission San Gabriel Arcángel

- Archbishop José H. Gomez 

JUBILEE 
YEAR

This Holy Year is not about the past. We look 
back with gratitude and wonder for God’s 
blessings, but we move always forward 
with confidence that God will show us even 
greater things than these in the future. This 
mission that began 250 years ago with the 
missionaries and natives is still far from 
finished.  There is much work to be done.

The aim of the Jubilee 
Year is not simply to 
celebrate the past, 
but to proclaim the 

Gospel of Jesus Christ 
anew and raise up 

a new generation of 
missionaries for our time. 

- Father Parker Sandoval, Vice 
Chancellor and Senior Director 
for Ministerial Services for the 
Archdiocese of Los Angeles. 



Empowering the future 
through planned giving
In 2022, the Office of Planned Giving helped 
forge legacies through 65 realized planned gifts 
totaling $9.24 million. These distributions are 
a testament to the enduring impact of planned 
giving on our community of faith. 

Through a strategic and comprehensive 
approach, we engaged donors in meaningful 
conversations about estate planning, charitable 
gifts, and bequests. 

We extend heartfelt appreciation to all who 
contributed to our mission as, together, we 
are forging a brighter future for the spiritual 
and material well-being of those who live and 
worship in our Archdiocese.

Archdiocesan Designated 

$483,301
Catholic Schools

$969,543

Parishes 

$3,476,447
St. John’s Seminary

$2,192,457

Priest Training

$21,289
Other Designations

$2,102,072

Tim and Elizabeth Lewis are 
leaving a legacy. Watch their 
story and learn more about 
how to leave your own. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION
Karen Dunphy, CFRE

Director of Planned Giving
Kdunphy@la-archdiocese.org

213-637-7510
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Since 1987, the Catholic Education Foundation 
of Los Angeles (CEF) has been dedicated to 
ensuring that a Catholic education remains 
accessible and affordable for a diverse range of 
students. Throughout the years, CEF has provided 
215,000 tuition awards, for a total of $242 million 
in tuition assistance to families in need, allowing 
children from economically disadvantaged 
households to attend our 216 Catholic elementary 
and high schools. 

In 2022, CEF issued over 15,400 tuition awards, 
totaling more than $21 million in aid and 
exemplifying our commitment to supporting a 
quality Catholic education for deserving students.

We extend our sincere gratitude to the many 
donors, partners, and supporters who helped 
make these accomplishments possible. Together, 
we have made a profound difference in the lives 
of countless students, empowering them with the 
gift of education and hope for a brighter future.

On October 22, 2022, CEF 
celebrated its 35th anniversary 
at SoFi Stadium in Inglewood. 

In addition to honoring 
the legacy of our six past 
presidents, CEF welcomed 
Colleen Roohan, who began 
her presidency in July 2022.     

Honoring a legacy of 
leadership at the Catholic 
Education Foundation

15 14



CEF Alumni

I am indebted to the community that saw me grow and the key stakeholders 
that helped me along the way. Coming from a family of four, we struggled to 
make ends meet, and CEF made it possible for me to remain enrolled in Catholic 
school and graduate from high school.

•	 Sold out 35th anniversary celebration 
honoring our past CEF presidents and 
raised $700,000 for tuition assistance.

•	 Issued 4,300+ New Enrollment Initiative 
(NEI) awards as part of the program 
focusing on increasing enrollment in our 
Catholic schools.

•	 Funded 15,400+ tuition awards.

•	 Disbursed $21 million+ through the Tuition 
Award Program for the 2022-2023 school 
year.*

*Includes funding for the New Enrollment Initiative.

In addition to CEF’S tuition awards program 
funding, over $1,880,000 was disbursed from 
donor-designated funds held in trust, Hilton 
Block Grants, and non-tuition-based programs 
such as the Big Yellow Bus, Porteous Sports, 
and Art Trek.

 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS216 

CEF SERVES

AT A GLANCE

 39
 177

HIGH SCHOOLS

ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS
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Every parish has unsung heroes who selflessly 
dedicate themselves to supporting their schools 
and beloved faith communities. With the love of 
Christ in their hearts, they offer their time, talents, 
and resources in service to the Lord and those they 
care for. Together, these essential helpers and our 
benefactors form the strong foundation of our faith 
community and our mission.

At Together in Mission, we recognize the crucial 
role these individuals play and strive to provide vital 
support to parishes and schools in need. Through 
the collective generosity of many, we can sustain 
and uplift struggling parishes and schools in five 
regions, ensuring they have the financial resources 
necessary to remain open, thrive, and continue to 
bless countless individuals and families.

The Together in Mission Annual Appeal was 

established in 1993. Together, we empower 
communities and create a legacy of compassion and 
hope. 

As we look forward to 2024, we extend a genuine 
thank you to the many essential members of the 
Together in Mission family — and an earnest 
invitation to those who have yet to discover our 
special mission.

Let us unite our efforts, honoring the dedication 
and generosity of those who make our Archdiocese 
truly remarkable. When we work as one, we can 
continue to be a beacon of hope and support for 
each another, enriching lives and spreading the love 
of Christ to all.

The Together in Mission Annual Appeal, established 
in 1993, supports struggling Catholic schools and 
parishes in the Archdiocese of Los Angeles. Together, 
we empower communities and create a legacy of 
compassion and hope. 



$14.4M
ANNUAL 
APPEAL GOAL

$14.54M 
PLEDGED

$13.80M 
CASH COLLECTED

Nearly 300 parishes and centers in the 
Archdiocese of Los Angeles participated 
in Together in Mission and contributed 
to achieving 101% of the cumulative 
$14.4 million goal.

“And my God will meet all your needs 
according to the riches of his glory in Christ Jesus.” 

- Philippians 4:19

TOGETHER IN MISSION 2022 
CUMULATIVE PLEDGED GIFTS BY REGION

OUR LADY OF THE ANGELS: $2,278,261

SAN GABRIEL: $3,299,517

SANTA BARBARA: $1,900,573

GRAND TOTAL: $14,548,168

SAN FERNANDO: $2,825,621

SAN PEDRO: $3,691,126

UNASSIGNED: $552,368

NUMBER OF DONORS: 52,751

The Together in Mission Annual Appeal is a financial pillar that supports 
struggling schools and parishes in the Archdiocese. For 29 years, this ministry 
has been a catalyst for positive change in five regions. Through a collective spirit 
of giving, Together in Mission sustains and uplifts individuals, families, and 
communities who are rooted in faith. 

96%

100%

101%
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HIGHLIGHTS: 
Priest Retirement Fund 2022
The Priest Retirement Fund continues to play a crucial role 
in providing financial assistance to our retired priests. Gifts 
are directed to living, medical and senior care expenses, 
prescriptions and health needs, and cognitive care. 

The consistent year-over-year increase in gifts to our 
annual appeal is a testament to the importance of 
senior priests to the faithful of our Archdiocese and the 
dedication to caring for them. These donations are an 
integral component of our philanthropic landscape and 
key to bolstering our mission.

•	 The participation rate in the San Pedro Region was an 
extraordinary 24% of total gifts received for the 2022 
PRF annual appeal.

•	 The parish participation rate was 93% rate — the 
highest in five years.

•	 Clergy showed unwavering commitment with three 
trust gifts, underscoring their vital role in shaping our 
success.

  
•	 The majority of donors made gifts in memory of or 

as a tribute to cherished priests — a reflection of 
the enduring impact these men have on our faith 
community.

Priest
Retirement
Fund

IN-PEW: 

$263,673
ONLINE: 

$57,667

PLANNED GIVING: 

$368,994

AT A GLANCE

DIRECT MAIL: 

$977,573

$1.68M PLEDGED

3,608 DONORS 

168% OF GOAL

144 DIOCESAN PRIESTS SUPPORTED

TOTAL: 

$1,680,956

OTHER: 

$13,049

A heartfelt thank you to those who generously 
contributed to the 2022 Forever a Holy Priesthood 
Annual Appeal. Your gifts allow us to assist our 
retired shepherds in their retirement. 
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St. John’s Seminary continues to prepare leaders 
who will make a positive and lasting impact 
on the Church and the world. The seminary’s 
inspirational journey through 2022 focused on:

Academic excellence. Our academic rigor and 
theological scholarship continued to shine. 

Spiritual formation. We remained steadfast 
in our mission to nurture spiritual growth and 
discernment among seminarians. 

Community engagement. Our impact extended 
beyond our campus, with a strong emphasis on 
community engagement and social outreach. 

Financial sustainability. Our dedication to 
financial responsibility and sustainability is 
highlighted in the report. 

Vision for the future. We continue to be 
committed to excellence, innovation, and 
adaptability in response to evolving educational 
and societal landscapes.

•	 Los Angeles 

•	 Fresno 

•	 Friars of the Sick Poor of Los 

Angeles 

•	 Monterey 

•	 Orange 

•	 San Bernardino

•	 Caroline Islands, Palau

•	 El Paso, Texas 

•	 Las Vegas, Nevada 

•	 Reno, Nevada  

•	 Tucson, Arizona 

•	 Weinan, China 

ST. JOHN’S SEMINARY
CAMARILLO, CALIFORNIA

In 2022, St. John’s 
Seminary Annual Gala 

raised $608,430.

Serving 12 dioceses 
and orders in California 
and beyond in 2022

83
17

1360
 

MEN IN FORMATION
MEN WERE ORDAINED 
TO THE PRIESTHOOD 
IN 2022
ORDAINED SINCE 1939

ALUMNI WHO HAVE 
BEEN ORDAINED 
BISHOPS
ALUMNI WHO HAVE 
BEEN ORDAINED 
CARDINALS

AT A GLANCE
31

3
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The Department of Catholic Schools has prioritized 
its efforts in three critical areas: 

1. Amplify academic quality and advance Catholic 
identity for students.

2. Invest in systems and structures to strengthen 
operational vitality in schools.

3. Develop resources to sustain and form school 
leaders and teachers.  

We saw accomplishments in all three priorities, 
including, but not limited to:

•	 Secured $7.5M in support to increase the base 
pay of 945 teachers and principals in 91 schools 
serving high-need students.

•	 Achieved debt forgiveness to the Archdiocese for 
111 schools.

•	 Started implementing a system-wide online 
accounting system.

•	 Established the first Chief of Mission and Catholic 
Identity to focus on amplifying faith formation in 
our schools.

•	 Expanded opportunities for early college (dual 
enrollment with partner universities), reaching 
more than 400 high school students.

•	 Invested in marketing campaigns for new teachers 
and students.

These achievements underscore our dedication to 
comprehensive education and point to a promising 
future for our schools.

2022
PRIORITIES
Ministry of Educational 
Advancement: Catholic 
School Development

•	 Improved teacher vacancy rate from 53% to 
83%!

•	 Increased the retention rate for teachers to 
86% and to 99% for principals.

20



The Department of Catholic Schools continues to 
make significant strides in prioritizing academic 
excellence, operational efficiency, and strong 
leadership. Our achievements in improving 
teacher retention and amplifying faith formation 
reflect our commitment to holistic
education and growth.

•	 4.2% enrollment growth over two-years.

•	 66% of kindergarten and first-grade students 

grew at a typical or high rate in early literacy.

•	 66% of second- to eighth-grade students 

demonstrated typical or high growth in math 

and reading.

•	 57% of ninth- and tenth-grade students 

demonstrated typical or high growth in math 

and reading.

BY THE NUMBERS

$7.5M raised to 
support salaries 
for teachers and 
principals.
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We are profoundly 
grateful for your 

kindness and 
commitment 
to our cause.

THANK YOU! 



The Archdiocese of Los Angeles
Office of Development
3424 Wilshire Blvd., 6th Floor
Los Angeles, CA 90010

Archdiocesan Development 
Department Contacts

Office of Development
(213) 637-7504

Together in Mission
(213) 637–7407

Catholic Education Foundation
(213) 637-7480

Called to Renew Campaign
(213) 637-7555

Office of Planned Giving
(213) 637-7510

St. John’s Seminary
(805) 482 – 2755 x 1105

Priest Retirement Fund
(213) 637-7672


